
From: Nelson, Kate
To: Staci Bungard
Cc: Mike Struck; Jared Thomas
Subject: RE: Revisions to 928 8th Avenue
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 8:12:10 AM
Attachments: image003.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, Staci,
 
Given that the changes are minimal and not on the primary façade, I don’t have any concerns with
the changes. Thank you,
 
Kate Nelson, Restoration Specialist
South Dakota State Historical Society
State Historic Preservation Office
(605) 773-6005
 
visit our website
 

 

From: Staci Bungard <SBungard@cityofbrookings.org> 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 4:38 PM
To: Nelson, Kate <Kate.Nelson@state.sd.us>
Cc: Mike Struck <MStruck@cityofbrookings.org>; jthomas@cityofbrookings.org
Subject: [EXT] Revisions to 928 8th Avenue
 
Hi Kate,
 

The owner of 928 8th Avenue is proposing some changes to the approved 11.1 architectural plans. 
He is proposing to eliminate several windows on the south side to put a kitchen sink and counter
tops on the first and second floors.   Due to the configuration, the height of the counter/sink would
be higher than the windows.  Please let me know your thoughts and if you need more information. 
Have a good weekend and thank you for your assistance.
 
Thanks,
Staci
 

Staci Bungard
City Planner
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